
 
Next Meeting:   
The Planning Board will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, January 27, 2021 at 7 pm at 
Recreation Park for the Bach Public Hearing. 
The Planning Board will hold its next regular meeting on Wednesday, February 10, 2021 at 7 
p.m. at Recreation Park. 
 
Meeting Adjourned: At 8:26 p.m. with no further business, the Chair asked for a motion for the 
meeting to be adjourned. Mr. Macsherry made the motion.  Mr. White seconded; all voting aye.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sharon A. Nebbia   
Planning Board Secretary 
 
 


